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Year 4 Homework Letter - Friday 6th October 2017

Thank you to parents who joined us for the Harvest Festival – it was a lovely service and very well attended.
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Things to remember


Wednesday 11th to Friday 13th October is our Residential at Beaulieu. Information containing the finer details of our stay, will go out next week.


We will be sending out a parent mail but children need to be in school by 7.45am for an 8am departure. We will then return on Friday and will aim to be back by the end of the school day. More details to follow.


Monday 6th October Working Week – dress up





Homework


Spellings – words that have the prefixes, ‘mis’, ‘un’, ‘dis’ and ‘in’.





Main homework – to get ready for our residential!





English


We appreciate your help to look after your child’s reading record. Please continue to read regularly at home with your child as this is vitally important for the development of their reading and writing skills. We check the children’s reading logs every morning to make sure they are up-to-date and that they are keeping up with their reading. We suggest that they should be reading a good quality chapter book.





This week we have planned and begun to write our adventure. We worked on building suspense by using appropriate time adverbials, and powerful verbs and adjectives to heighten meaning. We will then work on editing and improving, a skill that is important in KS2. Once they are complete, we will publish them for a class display.





The children will also build upon their presentation and handwriting skills. In class, we use a website called � HYPERLINK "http://www.teachhandwriting.co.uk" �www.teachhandwriting.co.uk� if you would like to practise handwriting with your child.





Well done on an overall excellent result in our spelling test this week. Keep up the good work Year 4!!








Have a lovely weekend,


Mrs Cordey, Mr Bowen and Mrs Fowler (Year 4 Team)








Maths 


This week we have been learning about angles and 2D shapes. We have been on an angle hunt around the school. Then we reminded ourselves about the names and properties of 2D shapes. Finally, we used our knowledge of this to draw around 2D shapes and then label them with the correct name, and identified the different angles within the shape. Ask your children to share their knowledge of these important words:


Quadrilateral


Regular polygon


Irregular polygon.


Can they name the 4 different angles?








Maths homework – is on shape and angles. The children are now set up for Year 4 Mathletics. Homework this week can therefore be found on there.











